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Townsend, Erle

From: Nola Prevost <nola.prevost@maine.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 10:23 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Public Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Department of Environmental Protection,  
 
I was born and raised in Maine, and I have always been proud of Maine's natural beauty and tranquil 
environment, which lead to the quality of life we have here today. That's why I am writing in full support of the 
Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program.  
 
We Mainers have not only a right, but a privilege, to call this place home and to steward this beautiful land. 
With our transportation sector contributing to almost 50% of our carbon emissions, Maine's air quality - and 
subsequently the world's - are at risk, among the other horrific fates that could occur if we do not curb our CO2 
emissions due to climate change. We are already seeing the tragedies unfold on our coasts, where the Labrador 
Current is set to be one of the fastest warming currents on the planet.  
 
Maine must do everything in our power to prevent the worst effects of climate change. We just saw the hottest 
summer on record, and we don't need another record-breaking heatwave or torrential wind storm to know that 
something must be done about it. 
 
I urge you to support the ACC II as it will help gradually reduce our state emissions by nearly half, and help 
Maine achieve our climate goals. The more clean options available, the more people can participate in the move 
toward sustainability.  
 
Thank you, 
Nola Prevost of Brewer 
 
--- 

Nola Prevost 
Administrative Specialist CL2 

University of Maine 

Pronouns: She/Her/Hers 

What does this mean? 

 

English Department  

207.581.3822, Neville 304 

 

Psychology Department  

207.581.2030, Williams 301 

 

University of Maine Land Acknowledgement: The University of Maine recognizes that it is located on Marsh 
Island in the homeland of the Penobscot Nation, where issues of water and territorial rights, and 
encroachment upon sacred sites, are ongoing. Penobscot homeland is connected to the other Wabanaki 
Tribal Nations — the Passamaquoddy, Maliseet, and Micmac — through kinship, alliances and diplomacy. The 
university also recognizes that the Penobscot Nation and the other Wabanaki Tribal Nations are distinct, 
sovereign, legal and political entities with their own powers of self-governance and self-determination. 


